
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/22/2016 1:45:13 PM

Subject: FW: SCDOT Advisory

From: Kudelka, Robert P
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 1:45:03 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
Cc: Poore, Pete; Shealy, Stanley E; Corley, Kimberly L.
Subject: SCDOT Advisory

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) reports that the Jacobs Mill Pond Road bridge 
replacement project was completed and the road reopened Wednesday, June 22, 2016, in Elgin. Damage 
occurred during the October 2015 flood.

Photo information: SCDOT and Sloan Construction cut the ribbon Wednesday at Jacobs Mill Pond Road in 
Elgin. From left are: Bart McCarter, Derek Frick and Chris Kelly from SCDOT's Richland Construction, 
SCDOT Chief Engineer for Operations Andy Leaphart, Wendell Powell and Corey Flake of Sloan 
Construction, and SCDOT Legislative Liaison Allen Hutto. The road had been closed after flooding damage in 
October. (Photo by Rob Thompson/SCDOT)
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